
Dear Chair Clem and members of the Committee: 

As an Oregonian who values wildlife for its intrinsic value, and who wants our 
state’s wildlife managed humanely and responsibly, I urge you to support HB 

3228. This important legislation will require that nongame wildlife be managed 
for its intrinsic value, and thereby provide a means for all Oregonians to have a 

voice in how our wildlife is managed, not just the small but vocal minority who 
wants our wildlife managed solely for hunting, trapping, and other 
consumptive uses. Please vote YES on H.B. 3228! 

Shera Felde 

Bend, OR 
 


